
Items 1. - 1739 Broadway and  

2. - 1640 Broadway were adjourned 

from the January 6, 2016 Planning 

Commission meeting agenda and 

moved to the January 20, 2016 agenda.  

Since there were no changes to those 

staff reports, the same staff report 

copies from the January 6th meeting will 

be used for the January 20th meeting.  

Thank you. 
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